Note re clubhouse at Chigwell Row

Subject: Note re clubhouse at Chigwell Row

Message from Billy Green June 7, 2020 13:42

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

For anyone currently using the clubhouse at Chigwell Row for changing can you please try
and keep the place a bit cleaner. There are brooms, dust pans and mops there to clean up
after use.

In addition please can you please take your rubbish home with you. We don’t mind a bit of
litter in the bins but both were overflowing. This mainly relates to the mens changing room
but | did pop in to ladies as well and although much better was far from spotless.

Anyway having been locked in at home for the last two months | am pretty domesticated now
and gave the hut a good sweep out, quick mop and sterilised all the door handles and other
commonly touched surfaces (disinfectant is by the sink). Please do your best to keep clean
for others.

Trust the white powder covering one of the benches was just talc lol !

Thank you
Andy Catton

General Secretary
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